
 

 

 

 

1st October 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Reading guidance and expectations at Hayes 

 

It has been great to see so many of you at the parent welcome meetings over 

the past couple of weeks. 

 

Please find attached a guidance document on how we support children with 

reading in school and how you can support them at home.  It provides 

information, by year group, about the expectations of reading in home and at 

school and when reading records need to be handed in. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss Hughes 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


